
Dear colleagues! 

 

I am contacting you once more to inform that time and room is now settled concerning the ”common 

interest group” for microscopic colitis at the UEGW to introduce the PRO-MC collaboration – building 

a European MC register. 

Meeting Title: PRO- MC collaboration - building a European registry for microscopic colitis 

Affiliated Society: EMCG 

Date: Sunday, October 16, 2016 

Time: 16:00 – 18:00 

Room: Room L7 

Level: 01 

Please spread the news and contact colleagues in your country who you believe would be willing to 

participate in this exciting project. 

I would be delighted to see you at the meeting. 

 

At the last forum meeting in Vienna I had the opportunity to talk to you about microscopic colitis 

(MC) and our ambition to create a European registry which was enabled by the UEG LINK award 

2014. I can now happily announce that this registry (the PRO-MC collaboration) is up and running and 

the first patients have been included. 

For more information you can even read the hyperlink of the UEG 

journal: http://ueg.sagepub.com/content/4/3/478?etoc 

or visit our homepage: www.emcg-ibd.eu to get all necessary documents to participate and inform 

yourself about the European registry PRO-MC. 

 

Sincerely, 

Andreas 

  

Andreas Münch  MD, PhD 

Head of the European Microscopic Colitis Group 

Dept. of Gastroenterology and Hepatology 

University Hospital 

58185 Linköping 

Sweden 

Tel: 0046-101030000 

Mail: andreas.munch@regionostergotland.se 
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